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"Chicken Farmers of Ontario (CFO) represents more than 1,300 family-run farms across the 

province. Our ongoing partnership and collaborative efforts with Farm and Food Care Ontario 

(FFCO) support mutual goals to advocate for our industry.  

FFCO works alongside CFO to help showcase our sector’s significant contribution to the econo-

my and our dedication to food safety, animal care, and building and maintaining public trust. We 

look forward to continuing our successful partnership into 2023 and beyond." 

 

 


